
 
 

Newsletter 34            Friday 01 Jul 2022 

School Term and  
Holiday Dates  
2021 – 2022 

 
Summer Term 2 2022 

Tues 7th June—Fri 22nd July 2022 

School Closes at 1.30 pm 
 2022 – 2023 

Autumn Term 2022 
Children return to school on Thursday    

1st September 2022 
Autumn Half Term 

Monday 17th October –                          
Friday 28th     October 2022 

School will be closed:  
Friday 25th November 2022 –                   

St. Andrew’s Day 
Last Day of Term – Friday 16th December 

2022 – School Closes at 1.30pm 
Spring Term 2023 

Children return to school on Tuesday 3rd 
January 2023 

Spring Half Term 
Monday 13th February – Friday 17th     

February 2023 
Last Day of Term – Friday 31st March 

2023 – School Closes at 1.30pm 
Summer Term 2023 

Children return to school on Monday 17th 
April 2023 

Summer Half Term 
Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June 

2023 
Last Day of Term – Friday 21st July 2023 – 

School Closes at 1.30pm 
School will be closed: 

Monday 1st May 2023 – BANK HOLIDAY 

Contact us: 0207 274 7012 or  
admin@standrewsce.lambeth.sch.uk  

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org Check out our class blog site: www.standrewsallstars.com 

 
Wednesday 13th 

Jul 2022 
3.30—5.30 pm 

 

Wednesday 13th Jul 2022 
3.30—5.30 pm 

 

Please ‘drop in’ anytime between 3.30 
and 6.00 pm to collect your child’s report 

and meet their new class teacher. 

(Report Collection Day) 



 

 

 Why is reading so important for a child? 

 
Reading allows children to understand various emotions. 
This helps in their emotional and social development since 
they learn to associate their feelings with words and find a 
way to express   themselves better. Books showcase various 
characters and perspectives which allows children to be more 
empathetic. 

We are excited to show you how much we love sport 
at St Andrew’s and to share all our sporting  
achievements and news.  
 
It gives us even greater pleasure to share exciting 
news about the fantastic individual achievements of 
some of our pupils. These children, through hard 
work and dedication, have excelled in activities that 
they do in their spare time. 
 
Here we showcase just a few. 
 
Carta has been signed to Chelsea Football Club; 
Zachary has been signed to Arsenal Football Club 
and Jayden-Rae has been signed to Crystal Palace 
Football Club. 
 
We are so proud of these boys and will be following 
their development very closely over the next few 
years. 
 
Do send in any photographs of your child’s 
achievements or hobbies, so we can celebrate 
them in future issues. 

Our ‘fab’ football teams KS1 
and KS2 (Y1&2 and Y3&4) 
recently participated in The 
Enthuse Kids Football      
Tournament.  

We are really proud of their 
achievements and they had an 
amazing time with KS1 taking 
3rd place and KS2 winning1st 
place. 

No trip to Wimbledon 
is complete without        
strawberries!               
St Andrew’s pupils 
were  visible at      
Wimbledon Court No 1 
on Monday, enjoying a 
punnet or two. 
 
The children had a       
fantastic time and so 
did Ms Sue. 

Sportsday 
8th July 2022 

Slade Gardens 

Stockwell Park Rd, London, SW9 0DB 

 9.30—12.00 pm 

We will have lunch at Slade Gardens if the 
weather is nice, so bring your picnic. 

Don’t forget to enter the Parents Races! 


